NAPPC

North American Pollinator Protection Campaign

423 Washington Street, 4th Floor, San Francisco, CA 94111-2339

(415) 362-1137   (415) 362-3070 Fax   www.nappc.org

January 04, 2005

Dear NAPPC Participants:

We need your help.  This request won’t take much time and has the potential for a tremendous impact in our common work to protect pollinators.

As you know, a NAPPC Task Force has recently presented a proposal to the United States Postal Service (USPS) to publish a  commemorative stamp series on “Pollinating Partners.”  This series has the potential to raise the awareness of millions of Americans about the crucial role that insects, birds, and bats play in providing pollination services.  

The collaborative network of pollination experts that comprises NAPPC is leading the way to raise awareness about pollinators, and to inspire the public to get actively involved in preventing the decline of pollinator populations.  The wide-reaching appeal of postage stamps has the potential to raise public awareness like few other efforts could.  

There are two ways you can help make this project a reality:

1.  Write a letter on your letterhead in support of the “Pollinating Partners” series to the United States Postal Service, you can assist the NAPPC in their efforts to demonstrate to the USPS that such a series will be timely and relevant.  Attached is a sample letter for you or your organization to send.  Please personalize and modify it using your own words to state your support.  Send your letter to the Citizen Stamp Advisory Committee at:

Citizens' Stamp Advisory Committee
Stamp Development
US Postal Service
1735 North Lynn St, Rm 5013
Arlington VA 22209-6432

NOTE: Please also mail a copy of your letter to the Coevolution Institute at nappc@coevolution.org or 423 Washington St., 4th Floor, San Francisco, CA 94111-2339, so that we can document support for this project.  

2. Ask your organizations’ membership to send individual letters.  Most people interested in the environment are eager to help out and really love to DO SOMETHING that MATTERS!  Letters from literally millions of individuals are required to get the Pollinating Partners issue to stand out from the nearly 20,000 submissions the U.S. Postal Service receives each year.  We feel certain that the more the committee hears this request, the better are our chances.  We’ve attached a sample letter for the public to send, and this can be easily distributed to your group through your normal communication channels. This is also a great opportunity to educate your organization about the importance of pollinators and the great work of NAPPC.

We are beginning this campaign in January of 2005 and hope to have all the letters to the committee AS SOON AS POSSIBLE, but no later than March 2005.

Thank you very much for your assistance in bringing attention to the issue of “Pollinating Partners,” and for all that you do to protect our natural environments.  If you have any questions feel free to contact one of us or Kimberly Winter, Ph.D. NAPPC Coordinator at KW@coevolution.org or 301 405 2666.

Sincerely,

The NAPPC Commemorative Stamp Task Force:

Larry Stritch, Ph.D.

USDA Forest Service

Puja Batra, Ph.D.

Conservation International

Lynne Cherry

Center for Environmental Education

April Gower

Entomological Foundation

Paul Growald

Coevolution Institute

Mike Higgins, Ph.D.

U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service

Gary Krupnick, Ph.D.

Smithsonian Institution

Jonathan Mawdsley, Ph.D.

National Fish and Wildlife Foundation

Giselle Mora-Bourgeois, Ph.D.

National Park Service

Mark Scriber, Ph.D.

Michigan State University

Carol Spurrier

U.S. Bureau of Land Management

Nan Vance, Ph.D. 

USDA Forest Service

Attachments:

- Sample letter for NAPPC Participants to send

- Sample letter for General Public to send

SAMPLE LETTER FOR NAPPC PARTICIPANTS TO SEND


PLEASE WRITE ON YOUR LETTERHEAD – Remember, this letter is a template.  An original letter which includes your personal perspective is the most effective way to influence this process.  - Your friends at NAPPC

Date

Citizens' Stamp Advisory Committee
Stamp Development
US Postal Service
1735 North Lynn St., Rm. 5013
Arlington VA 22209-6432

Dear Citizens’ Stamp Advisory Committee:
Our organization is part of the growing community of Americans concerned with the conservation of natural resources and biological diversity. As such, we are very heartened to learn that the United States Postal Service has received an application from the North American Pollinator Protection Campaign to print a stamp series on “Pollinating Partners.”  We are writing to you today to offer our strongest support for this exciting initiative.  

As participants in the work of NAPPC, we are familiar with its efforts to raise the profile of pollinator issues in North America.  A pollinator postal stamp series has the immeasurable power to focus attention on pollinators as critical elements of our natural ecosystems in an aesthetically appealing and accessible manner, and is unique in its ability to reach all sectors of the American public.  The crucial role of insects, birds, and bats in pollinating most of the world’s flowering plants, including several of our most important crop plants such as sunflowers, apples, peaches, and coffee, is a topic which has only recently begun to reach the consciousness of the general public.  

A series on “Pollinating Partners” has potential to further raise the awareness of millions of Americans about the links between plants, pollinators, human welfare and food security, and to bring widespread attention to the current issues of pollinator decline and conservation. 

We believe our support for this stamp series represents the views of an ever-growing sector of the American public concerned with biological conservation, and the links between nature and human society.  We urge you to please consider printing the “Pollinating Partners” series, and we thank you for your attention to this important issue.

Sincerely,


YOUR NAME

YOUR TITLE

SAMPLE LETTER FOR THE GENERAL PUBLIC TO SEND

PLEASE WRITE ON YOUR LETTERHEAD – Remember, this letter is a template.  An original letter which includes your personal perspective is the most effective way to influence this process.  - Your friends at NAPPC

Date

Citizens' Stamp Advisory Committee
Stamp Development
US Postal Service
1735 North Lynn St., Rm. 5013
Arlington VA 22209-6432

Dear Citizens’ Stamp Advisory Committee:
As a member of the growing community of Americans concerned with the conservation of natural resources and biological diversity, I am very heartened to learn that the United States Postal Service has received an application from the North American Pollinator Protection Campaign (NAPPC) to print a stamp series on “Pollinating Partners.”  I am writing to you today to offer my strongest support for this exciting initiative.  

A postal stamp series has the immeasurable power to focus attention on pollinators as critical elements of our natural ecosystems in an aesthetically appealing and accessible manner, and is unique in its ability to reach all sectors of the American public.  The crucial role of insects, birds, and bats in pollinating most of the world’s flowering plants, including several of our most important crop plants such as sunflowers, apples, peaches, and coffee, is a topic which has only recently begun to reach the consciousness of the general public.  A series on “Pollinating Partners” has potential to further raise the awareness of millions of Americans about the links between plants, pollinators, human welfare and food security, and to bring widespread attention to the current issues of pollinator decline and conservation.  

I believe my support for this stamp series represents the views of an ever-growing sector of the American public concerned with biological conservation, and the links between nature and human society.  I urge you to please consider printing the “Pollinating Partners” series, and I thank you for your attention to this important issue.

Sincerely,

YOUR NAME
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